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I oppose this measure. Mail in voting is one of the great parts of being an Oregonian, 

allowing voters to have time to research what is being voted on, and on a schedule 

that works for them. Limiting voting to only Election Day will make it difficult for many 

voters to participate, cause delays and logistical problems, and is not in the 

democratic spirit of encouraging participation in voting as a civic duty. I strongly 

oppose this measure.  


